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December 17, 2021  

 

Dear Interboro Families and Staff,  

Based on the  PA Department of Health (PA COVID- 19 Dashboard) and the CDC (COVID- 19 Integrated 

County View ) the District is currently in HIGH, and masks are REQUIRED for the week of December 20 – 

22.  

 

 

 

 

 

The masking requirement for students, staff, and visitors will be determined on a weekly basis. The district has 

developed an “Interboro Local COVID Tracker – Community Update” that will be sent out to the school 

community every Friday. This document will be sent out electronically, through our messaging system and 

posted to the website.  

Please note that this decision does not impact the federal directive requiring all passengers and drivers to 

wear a mask on school buses, including buses operated by public and private school systems; these 

requirements remain in effect.  

 

The district will continue with mitigation efforts that include handwashing, social distancing, daily symptoms 

monitoring for students, increased ventilation, cleaning, and sanitizing of all facilities.  

If parents have questions or concerns, please contact your child’s building administrator or my office.  

We appreciate your understanding as we diligently work to provide a quality education for our students, in a 

safe and healthy environment for all. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Bernadette C. Reiley 

Superintendent of Schools 

/mc 

 

https://interborosdorg-my.sharepoint.com/personal/bernadette_reiley_interborosd_org/Documents/pennsylvania%20COVIF-%2019%20Dashboard
https://covid.cdc.gov/covid-data-tracker/#county-view
https://covid.cdc.gov/covid-data-tracker/#county-view
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/travelers/face-masks-public-transportation.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/travelers/face-masks-public-transportation.html

